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FOI Ref: OPCC 55-2017 
 
Request 

I write to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Can you please tell me: 

1. The total amount earmarked from the PCC’s budget (and force’s if applicable) for 
2017/18 to pay for PFI and/or PF2 -projects/schemes/liabilities? 
 

2. Which individual schemes these are and how much each cost in 2017/18? 
 

3. The total amounts for 2016/17 and 2015/16? 

 
Responses 1 - 3: 
 
I can confirm that there is no information held by the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner (OPCC). This is as a result of the fact that we have no PFIs and/or PF2s and 
therefore £0.00 is allocated from the budget. 


